
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

The City of Stoughton Plan Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, September 12, 
2022 at 6:00 o’clock p.m., or as soon after as the matter may be heard, to consider a proposed 
rezoning of the property at 1008 Riverview Drive, City of Stoughton, Wisconsin, owned by BDE 
Holdings LLC.  The property is proposed to be rezoned from SR-4 Single Family Residential to 
SR-5 – Single Family Residential. 
 
Location: The meeting of the Plan Commission will be conducted as a hybrid meeting.  (Virtual 

and In-Person) 

In-Person:  Council Chambers (2nd floor of the Public Safety Building) 
    321 S. Fourth Street, Stoughton, WI 
 
Virtual:   You can join the meeting using a computer, tablet or smartphone via Zoom 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85778016234?pwd=MEdMMmxrYkdkMGl3Tjg5S29pWGlaQT09 
 
Phone in:  +1 312 626 6799      Meeting ID: 857 7801 6234  Passcode: 750148 
 
If you wish to call in and speak at the meeting, please register at: 
http://speak.cityofstoughton.com by 5:45 on or before the day of the meeting. Any written 
comments will be forwarded on to the “Organizer” and Commissioners. 
 
For questions regarding this notice please contact Michael Stacey, Zoning Administrator at 608-
646-0421.   
 
Additional information including a location map can be found at: 
http://stoughtoncitydocs.com/planning-commission/ 
 
     
Published August 18 and 25, 2022 Hub 
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